October 15, 2020
Mr, Kenneth Cost, Chief of Police
Mesa Police Family Advocacy Center
P.O. Box 1466
Mesa, AZ 85211
Kenneth.cost@mesaaz.gov

RE: AG21-0005 RFGA Child and Family Advocacy Center Fund — Notification of Award
Dear Mr. Cost:

On behalf of the Attorney General’s Office, I pleased to notify you that our office has completed its
evaluation of the grant applications received in response to AG21-0005 RFGA Child and Family Advocacy
Center Fund. The evaluation was done in accordance with A.R.S. § 41-2702, § 41-191.11, and the criteria
established in the Request for Grant Application (RFGA).

[ am pleased to announce that the Mesa Police Department Family Advocacy Center has been awarded a
grant. Based upon numbers submitted on behalf of your organization, the Family Advocacy Center will be
provided a grant in the total amount of $53,534.48 for services provided to victims in calendar years 2018-
19.

Please forward a copy(s) of your Certificate of Insurance per the contract requirements to the below
email address or via fax 602.251.2285. Your program contact at the Arizona Attorney General’s Office is
Faith McLoone, Consumer Settlement Program Coordinator. You may contact Faith at
faith.mcloone@azag.gov or 602-542-7732.

Additional questions may be directed to Cindy Palmer, Senior Procurement Specialist, at 602.542.7986
or to cindy.palmer(@azag.gov.

On behalf of the Arizona Attorney General’s Office, we appreciate the time and effort you spent
responding and submitting a proposal to this solicitation. Providing support services to our most vulnerable
victims is important work, and we look forward to continuing to work with your organization in the near
future. If there is anything else we can do in the meantime, please let us know.

Woll omne—

Mark Brnovich
Arizona Attorney General



